A
NSW RURAL FIRE SERVICE NSW

The Secretary Your reference: 165-7-2005 MOD 1
Department of Planning and Environment Our reference: D17/2231

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001 31 July 2017

Attention: Lauren Evans

Dear Sir/Madam,

Hearses Road Sand Quarry — Modification 1

Reference is made to correspondence dated 3 July 2017 providing a copy of the response to submissions received
in relation to the above modification application.

The New South Wales Rural Fire Service (NSW RFS) has reviewed the information provided. It appears that the
NSW RFS was not originally consulted in relation to the application and that a report prepared by a suitably qualified
bush fire consultant was not submitted with the proposal setting out appropriate bush fire protection measures for
the proposed modified operations.

The NSW RFS therefore recommends that a bush fire assessment report be prepared which identifies the extent
to which the proposed development conforms with or deviates from the relevant provision of Planning for Bush Fire
Protection 2006 and which sets out appropriate bush fire protection measures for the proposed site operations.

If you have any queries regarding this advice, please contact Jason Maslen, Development Assessment and
Planning Officer, on 1300 NSW RFS.

Yours sincerely,
/

Nika Fomin
Manager, Planning and Environment Services (East)
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